ExxonMobil Production Company
P.O. Box 4358
Houston, TX 77210

Ex¢onMobil

Production

UPS Tracking: 1Z V6F 140 13 9232 6241

January 12, 2016

Mr. Joshua Cwikla

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
320 W. Fourth Street, Suite 200

Los Angeles, CA 90013

RE: Investigative order No. R4-2015-0312

Dear Mr. Cwikla:

This is in response to the request to provide a technical or monitoring report for the disposal of well
drilling fluids, and production fluids to land for ExxonMobil Corporation oil and gas operations in Los

Angeles and Ventura County, California.

We have reviewed our records and we do not have any current operations in Los Angeles or Ventura
Counties. Our investigation revealed we have not operated in the relevant counties since 1997.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Doug Frost
at 832-625-4587.

Sincerely,

T

Mark R. Decatur
Environmental & Regulatory Compliance
Supervisor

A Division of Exxon Mobil Corporation



